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Dr. William V. Davis was interviewed (via telephone) by a class of students at The School of the Arts in Charleston, SC after they had completed a study of some of his poems.

Dr. William V. Davis judged the Andrea Saunders Gereighty Academy of American Poets Prize competition for the University of New Orleans.

On invitation from the organizers of the Southwest Texas Popular and American Culture Association, Dr. William V. Davis gave a reading of some of his recent poems at their 2013 meeting in Albuquerque, NM.

Dr. William V. Davis’s poem “Inscriptions” has been published in Lake Effect, 17 (Spring, 2013), 88. 
****
Dr. Sarah Ford’s essay, “Laughing in the Dark: Race and Humor in Delta Wedding,” was published in Eudora Welty, Whiteness, and Race. Ed. Harriet Pollack. Athens: U of Georgia P, 2013.
****
Dr. Tom Hanks’s essay, “Notes toward a Reappraisal of Malory’s Prose Style,” has just appeared in Magistra Doctissima: Essays in Honor of Bonnie Wheeler (Kalamazoo, MI: Medieval Institute Publications, 2013), 80-88.

Dr. Tom Hanks published an essay in an edited collection, Magistra Doctissima : Essays in Honor of Bonnie Wheeler (Kalamazoo: Medieval Institute Publications, 2013); he has just been notified of his selection as “Faculty Member of the Year” by Baylor’s Student Government, an award to be presented at a banquet later this month.
****
Dr. Dan Walden has been invited to speak at the American Studies Colloquium at the University of North Texas on Friday, April 12.
****
Graduate students Nicole Bouchard, Christine Pyle, Devin McCain, and Jeremy Land presented a panel, “Tutors and Teams: Fostering Collaboration within/between Traditional and Athletic Writing Centers” for the South Central Writing Center Association Conference in Corpus Christi, February 21-23. Dr. Mary Lynn Klingman also attended the conference.  Writing Center directors and graduate and undergraduate tutors from Texas, Oklahoma, Louisiana, and Arkansas participated in the conference.
****
Jeremy Larson presented his paper entitled “The Gold Is God’'s, Wherever It Is Found: An Augustinian Reading of J.R.R. Tolkie’'s Poem ‘Mythopoeia,’” at the C.S. Lewis and Inklings Society at LeTourneau University in Longview, TX. Jeremy won first place and received a cash reward of $100.00.
****
Jennifer Newton, a 2004 graduate of the Ph.D. program in English at Baylor and currently Associate Professor of English at California Baptist University, has just published an article in the George Herbert Journal, volume 34, pp. 34-54. It is titled “‘Show that thy brests can not be dry’: Unsatisfied Longing in George Herbert’s Nursing Mother and Child Imagery.” Dr. Robert Ray was the Director of her Ph.D. dissertation on George Herbert.  
****
Michael Bracken, a 2005 graduate of the Professional Writing program, received a Derringer Award from the Short Mystery Fiction Society for his short story “Getting Out of the Box,” published in Crime Square (Vantage Point, 2012). This is Bracken's second Derringer Award, having received one in 2004 for his story “All My Yesterdays.”

CONFERENCES—CALL FOR PAPERS

Information has been received from the University of London’s School of Advanced Study concerning their T.S. Eliot International Summer School program from July 6-14. In addition to the lectures and seminars, there will also be a distinguished speaker (details to come) and poetry readings by Christopher Reid, winner of the 2009 Costa Book of the Year Award. For more information, please visit their website at http://www.ies.sas.ac.uk/study-training/research-training-summer-schools/ts-eliot-international-summer-school/academicprogra, or see the flier on file in CS 106.
****
Information has been received from Rattle concerning its 2013 Rattle Poetry Prize. Interested participants are asked to submit no more than four poems. Multiply entries are encouraged, but each group of four poems will be treated as a separate entry. Therefore, a $20.00 entry is required with each entry. Previously published works will not be accepted, and manuscripts will not be returned. The entry deadline is July 15,2013, and winners will be announced no later than September 15, 2013. Winners will receive prizes of up to $5,000 and have their poems published in the Winter 2013 issue of Rattle. For more information, please visit their website at www.Rattle.com, or see the flier on file in CS 106.


Echoes of the Aeolian Harp

Dr. Michael P. Spikes, Arkansas State University, who was a former lecturer at Baylor, read a paper “Phallic Law Versus God’s Law” in Harry Crews’ A Feast of Snakes.
 
From Aeolian Harpings 31:25 (10 February 1993).
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